
K-9 Unit 
 

 
It is the committee’s recommendation to hire Sue Stejskal and her K9 dog beginning in 

April 2025 with the new budget. It is proposed that Ms. Stejskal will receive an annual 

salary of $1,220.00 and an activation fee of $20.00 per hour for a one-year period. 

This position will be reviewed in February 2026 to assess numbers, see if the services 

were used and if so how many times.   


